
U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY 
District Eleven North Region

DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT

To:  Mary Kirkwood, Commodore  Month of January , 2020 

Cc:  District Board and Staff

From :  Steven Johnson, DSO-AS.                            

HIGHLIGHTS/”3 UPS”:
1. Mini. Safety at Sea in Napa
2. N-Train 
3. PCA. Training Fair for Aux-AS.

 

DETAILS:
1.    On 25Jan2020 there was a mini Safety at Sea held in Napa. The event was held at the 

Napa Valley Yacht Club. The participants were The Sea Scouts in Napa and member of the 
Auxiliary and active duty Coast Guard. The type of events were fire fighting, the use of 
wearing  lifejackets and more.

2.     I attended N-Train in St. Louis. The class that I attend was for Aux-AS. For Friday night 
and all day Saturday. The class was about how and why the Aux. and Sea Scouts BSA. are 
working together.  Some of the training was on the opportunity to work with todays  youth 

3.    At the PCA. The Aux-AS held the Boy Scouts of America Youth Protection training for are 
Auxiliary member who wants to work with our youth. The class had about 15members in 
attendance, all past. 
 

 
PROJECTS:

1. A Sea Scout wants to join the Auxiliary.
2. Sea Scout Ship Regatta coming up on 25Mar2020  

 

CHALLENGES/OBSTACLES/OPPORTUNITIES:
1. Completing  enrollment application for Sea Scout to Aux.
2.  Finding Auxiliary membes to help out with the Sea Scout Regatta.
3.  

GOALS AND OBJECTIVES:
Keeping the Auxiliary and Sea Scouting working together.
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